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Energy efficient renovations of public buildings are being 
discussed 
 
Hungarian municipalities have large real estate assets and operate a number of 
institutions, so it is important to strive for energy efficiency in the framework of renovation. 
An EU-sponsored REBUS project is held with the participation of experts from six 
countries in our county. 
 
The project organized a conference on Wednesday in the County Chamber. The guests 
were welcomed by the Hungarian partner Bora '94 Nonprofit Ltd., András Lenártek. 
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